
Thought I’d share some of the comments made by my managers who are here 

today on learning of Ms. Belton’s passing: 

 

“This is a sad news.  I prayers and condolences are with her family.”  Aida 

Karapetyan, Region IV 
 

“I remember her from my meeting at PASC – very sad news – she’s in my 

prayers.” Vicki Barber, Region II 

 

“So sad to hear.  I have known Maggie so many years.  She was a sweetheart.  May 

she rest in peace.”  Sonia Perez, Helpline 

 

“I am very sad to have learnt of Ms. Margaret Belton’s passing.  I attended 

numerous PASC meetings with her in attendance.  She was a very candid 

individual.  I offer my deepest condolence to her family.  May her soul rest in 

peace.” Raya Rama, Region III 

 

“Oh no…this is very sad.  My deepest condolences are with her family during this 

difficult time.” Carla Shaw, Region V 

 

Maggie could always be counted upon to voice her concerns regarding the needs of 

consumers.  Her candor, humor and passion were greatly appreciated.  She will be 

missed! God bless her and welcome her home. 
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